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Date: Monday, 23 September 2019 6:17:33 PM

Dear Andrew
 
I have realised I misunderstood a question at the hearing today and so gave misinformation to
the committee.
 
I was asked if NAAJA were briefed by Government on the roll out of the cashless debit card after
the CDC in the NT was announced. I misinterpreted that as after the release of the Bill.  NAAJA
were briefed on 21 August, after the announcement but before the release of the bill.
 
Are you able to provide the clarification to the Senators
 
Kind Regards
 
Clara Mills
Managing Solicitor - Civil
North Australian Aboriginal Justice Agency
Tel (08) 8982 5100| Fax (08) 8982 5193 
www.naaja.org.au

Disclaimer: The information contained in this message and any attachments may be confidential and subject to
privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this message or any attachments is
unauthorised. If you have received this email in error, please advise the sender. Views expressed herein are the
sender’s and not those of NAAJA unless specifically stated. No representation or warranty is given that attached files
are free from viruses or other defects. The recipient assumes all responsibility for any loss or damage resulting directly
or indirectly from the use of any attached files.
I respectfully acknowledge the Larrakia people, traditional owners and custodians of the country on which I live and
work.
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